
  

 
 
               

 
 
 

2nd February 2024 
 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Barton class trip to Sevenoaks 

 
As part of our topic work on ‘People Who Help Us’, Barton class will be visiting Sevenoaks town centre. We 
will be visiting several places to see how people help us through their jobs.  
 
On Friday 9th February, we will walk to the bus stop by the railway station, catch the bus to Sevenoaks and 
return by bus from Sevenoaks bus station. The children will be required to wear school uniform and bring a 
suitable coat. There will be no PE lesson that day.  
 
Children will also need to bring their water bottle, a packed lunch and small snack as we will not return to 
school until 1.15pm. Please provide these in a named bag that they are able to carry themselves eg a small 
rucksack. 
 
We will require at one least one helper. Please indicate on Scopay if you are able to help: 
https://forms.gle/JRjHMrrehYNExKvp8   
 
If you have any questions about the trip, please see Ms Corlett.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ms Corlett 
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